
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0374

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 03/10/2022

Development:

Location :

 A new storage lobby extension to the side/rear of the Eatto building, Unit 220.

Eatto, Unit 220, John F Kennedy Road, John F Kennedy Industrial State, Dublin 12, D12 ED68



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

14/11/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

1.1 Where applicable  prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer 

shall enter into a water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.   

 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.        

2. Foul         

2.1 Where applicable prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer 

shall enter into a wastewater connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                       

                                             




